
To all Racking Horse Breeders Association Members,  

  

 This statement is from the Personnel and Property 

Committee, as of right now we have taken the Racking 

Horse Breeders Association Facebook page down. We 

have deleted all members from the page. It is my plan that 

this weekend the Board of Directors will meet on this topic 

and it will be put to a vote by the Board as to the final 

actions involving the page. I encourage you to speak with 

your state’s Board Member and let them know you 

thoughts and opinions so they can bring them to the table 

at our meeting. We will post results of said meeting on our 

website www.rackinghorse.com next week; to let you all 

know, what the final decision is.  

 

Personnel and Property Chairman  

 Fred McRoy 


